
 

Per Executive Order No. 173 indoor 

gatherings must be limited to 25 people or 25% 

of a room's capacity -- whichever number is 

lower. All attendees at indoor gatherings must 

wear face coverings and stay six feet apart. 

 

Masks will be mandatory to enter the building.  If 

you have a fever (you may be asked to have your 

temperature taken) or experiencing any COVID-

19 systems, we ask that you not enter the 

building. 

 

Should you have any concerns or questions 

please call (908) 475-5412. 

Thank you 

https://nj.gov/governor/news/news/562020/approved/20200803c.shtml

